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INTERNAL MEMORANDUM  
 

TO        :    ALL DOE STAFF IN SCHOOLS AND OFFICES 
                                               
FROM        :    ACTING HEAD OF DEPARTMENT 
 
DATE        :    01 MAY 2024 
 
SUBJECT :   THREAT OF PENDING TOTAL SHUTDOWN BY THE TAXI 
                       INDUSTRY 

 
1. The above matter refers. 

 
2. This correspondence is in response to  trending messages regarding 'Treats of a 

Total Shutdown by Taxi Serve Providers'.  
 
3. Please take note that 02 May 2024 is a normal school and work day, however 

because of the threats, the Department must take due caution to ensure the 
safety of both workers and learners.  

 
4. You are therefore asked to ensure that no one is exposed to the risk that may be 

associated with the said action.  
 

5. Kindly assess the situation before driving to work or school. 
 
 

Yours faithfully, 

 

MS.S. MAASDORP 
ACTING HEAD OF DEPARTMENT  
DATE:  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OFFICE OF THE HEAD OF DEPARTMENT 

Steve Vukile Tshwete Complex, Zone 6 Zwelitsha, 5608, Private Bag X0032, Bhisho, 5605 REPUBLIC OF SOUTH AFRICA: 
Enquiries: Mr N. Mtshotane . Email: nkosikho.mtshotane@ecdoe.gov.za  
Website: www.eceducation.gov.za  
 
 
 
 
E-mail: tokomoniwa@yahoo.com 
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